
U.S. Department of Justice 

Civil Rights Division 

Office of Redress Administration 

P.O. Box 66740 
Washington, D.C. 20035-6740 

Dear Recipient: 

We have completed our review of the documents that you recently sent to us. Based on our 
review we have determined that you are eligible to receive a redress payment of $20,000.00. 

We do not know the exact date your payment will be sent. We expect that payments will begin 
shortly after October l, 1990, with the mailing of the first 25,000 checks. The second round of 
payments will probably begin in October 1991, at which time an additional 25,000 checks will be 
distributed. Payments will begin in order of age beginning with the oldest recipients. 

Recipient Address Information. If you move before you receive your check, please contact ORA 
with your new address at: 

and please provide: 

1. Your old address. 

Office of Redress Administration 
Verification Unit 
P.O. Box 66740 

Washington, D.C. 20035-6740 

2. Something printed with your new address on it (example: a bill or bank 
statement). 

Death Information. If the recipient has died and you are an heir, please write to the Office of 
Redress Administration at the address given above, and include: 

1. The name of the recipient. 
2. The recipient's date of birth and date of death. 
3. A complete list of names and addresses of the recipient's spouse and children. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Administrator for Redress 


